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A BIG THANK YOU  

 

On August 11, 2023, Donna Born, a retired teacher, gen-

erously dropped off ten dozen donuts for faculty and staff.  

Her kindness was appreciated by all.  Thank you  

 

 

 MESSAGE FROM MRS. MERAZ 

 

 

Dear Fairglen Families,  

Welcome Back!!! I am so proud of each of our students! I have had the chance to visit classrooms on many 

occasions; the students are demonstrating positive attitudes towards learning and trying their best! I can’t 

wait to see all the things we accomplish this year as a school family! It is important to me that everyone who 

steps through our doors – teachers, students, and parents – are excited to be here! My door is always 

open, and I welcome your input. Please feel free to call or email me to discuss any concerns you may have 

throughout the school year. I can’t wait to share and celebrate our collective successes during the school 

year. I look forward to working with you as a partner in education to ensure your child’s success.  

Proud to be your principal, 

Mrs. Meraz  

Parent/Student Lunch: Begins Friday, September 8, 2023.   

Lunch will only be on Fridays.  Please make sure you have your ID to sign in and that you are on the con-

tact list. Please send me an email by the Wednesday before each Friday to make a reservation for your 

child’s lunch time.  We have limited space    Meraz.Christy@brevardschools.org 
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Looking for an easy way to support our school? 

Fairglen Elementary has created an 

Amazon Wish List! 

Fairglen uses these wish items for PBIS student incentives. 

We also have items that are shared with students in our Room 

of Hope. 

You may view and/or purchase items by going to 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1SDPUG096JIBJ?ref_=wl_share 

Or by scanning the QR code below 

 

Donations dropped off at the front office are appreciated too. 

Thank you in advance for your help! 

Fairglen Art  Department 

 

Fairglen Art Department is accepting and in need of the following donations: 

       Old newspaper and magazines, coloring pencils, coloring markers, pencils, 

       watercolor paint sets, paintbrushes, Play-doh, Air dry clay  

PE Corner 

 I hope the first few weeks have gone smoothly for your student.  Please remind students 

that crocs and slides are not allowed in school at any time, and only sneakers for PE.  I en-

courage all students to bring water bottles to PE.  It’s difficult to beat the heat and they need to stay hydrat-

ed.  A huge thank you to our supporters who have donated equipment to the PE program:  Mr. &  Mrs. 

Hughes, Dr. Osborne, Ms. Kostyra and Blessed Sacrament Church Thrift Store.  

 

   6th Graders  

 

All 6th graders need a plain white shirt by the end of August for tye-dying.   
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